Christopher Bell Executive Director

Good Counsel Homes

Every Life Is A Pearl of Great Price

P.O. Box 6068 • Hoboken, NJ 07030 • Phone (201) 795-0637 • Fax (201) 795-0809

December 7, 2015

Martha Cecelia Quintero-Insignares

Dear Martha,

Thank you for your overwhelming support of Good Counsel's mothers and babies by giving toward the Father Benedict Groeschel Award Dinner on December 1.

That night, Timothy Cardinal Dolan said,

"God brought about our salvation through a pregnant woman. God's only begotten Son was a baby, unborn, then born, in the womb of a woman. And that means that caring for pregnant women, caring for their babies is our natural and sacred vocation. And I don't know of anyone who does it with a more beautiful, more tender and consistent way than our Good Counsel homes. Good Counsel takes care of pregnant women and babies so well...I thank all of you for supporting what I consider to be one of the most noble enterprises around."

Jennifer, who is 3 months pregnant recently called the Sisters of Life because she was in an abusive situation. The Sisters called me, and then drove Jennifer to a Good Counsel home. She is there now getting prenatal care and enjoying our Life Skills programs. *Thanks to you*.

Thank you for your gift of \$350.00 to allow me to reach more mothers in need, like Jennifer. I cannot thank you enough.

The IRS allows you to deduct your gift, less the \$165.00 per person cost of the reception and dinner.

Please keep this letter as a receipt.

May God bless you and your loved ones. Please know that you have my heartfelt prayers during Advent and into the Christmas season. Please pray for us, and every mother and baby in need.

Peace,

Christopher Bell

President